
Jefferson Boost Club Minutes 

January 11, 2016 

Attending: 

Tanya Moffatt, Jim Miller, Carrie Steimer, Shawn Wiederin, Chris Deam 

Secretary’s Report: 

Carrie Steimer made a motion to accept the report, Shawn Wiederin seconded, motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Shawn Wiederin went over the treasurer’s report.  Some deposits not labeled for dates or events.  Carrie Steimer made 

a motion to accept the report, Shawn Wiederin seconded, motion carried. 

Coaches Comments: 

No coaches were in attendance  

Activities Director’s Report: 

All teams doing well. 

Trying to get pictures of the athletes in each sport and band to make posters to display in the halls. 

Working on making conference banners 

April 16th is Trivia Night, coaches to get teams of 6 together.  To be held at the Elks Club.  Each team to bring a raffle item 

or donate to silent auction. 

Students who have earned a varsity letter may purchase a brick for $100 to be on display in the new gym lobby. 

Correspondence:  

Jim received an email from Matt Dunbar about Nitro Circus wanting to hold an even the 3rd week of June at Kingston.  

Wanting Boosters to possible open all 4 stands.  Could possibly draw 10,000 spectators. 

Concession Stand Comments: 

Booster Club Volunteer hours for the month of December are 493. 

Old Business: 

New sports drinks now out, Body Armor.  Three flavors, mango orange, mixed berry and fruit punch, $2.00 for a 16oz 

bottle 

Kingston contract, no response yet. 

Basketball still needs stand managers for 7 dates. 

 

 



New Business: 

Hall of Fame, email nominations to Sue Hennick. 

Date for presentation of the $70,000 check will be Friday February 5th. 

We have signed up with Amazon Smile.  Eligible purchases will give back 0.05% of the purchase to Jefferson Booster 

Club.   

Show Choir has asked for popcorn donations and possible use of the indoor stand for their event March 4-5th.  Jim Miller 

made a motion to donate the popcorn, Shawn Wiederin seconded, motion passed. 

Carrie Steimer will be taking stand manager for boy’s baseball this season. 

 

Next Booster Club Meeting will be Monday, February 8th, 2016 at 7:00 pm located in the IMC. 

Shawn Wiederin made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Carrie Steimer seconded, motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tanya Moffatt 

Subbing for Secretary Greta McChesney 

 


